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FIRST WEEK IN PREP!

Prep have had a great start to the term. We have been busy making new friends and
learning the routine. The playground has been explored and new discoveries made. We have
loved dressing up and building with blocks. Painting and making handprints has been a highlight
of the week.
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Mrs Erin Johnson
Junior School Teacher - Prep Red/Blue
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